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Touchstone Capital Partners, as a unique

platform in providing liquidity solutions and

financial innovation, has achieved

significant recognition with the support of

InvestHK. The company recently announced

its strategic plans to go public, targeting an

Initial Public Offering (IPO) in Hong Kong,

while simultaneously pursuing a dual listing

in the United Kingdom. These moves mark

a pivotal step in Touchstone’s journey to

expand its market presence and reinforce

its position as a key player in the

international financial landscape.

InvestHK, the government body dedicated

to attracting and supporting businesses in

Hong Kong, has further validated

Touchstone’s contributions to the financial

ecosystem by officially listing the company

on their website :

https://www.investhk.gov.hk/en/client-
profiles/tai-gu-international-group-
limited/

This recognition underscores Touchstone

Capital Partners’ importance in shaping

Hong Kong’s role as a premier financial hub.
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Touchstone Token Issue Test

Touchstone Capital Partners is set to
issue its first test token in Hong Kong
within the next three months as part of
the Touchstone Token test launch. This
initiative represents a significant step
in the company's journey toward
leveraging blockchain technology and
advancing its innovative financial
solutions.

The official listing highlights
Touchstone’s innovative platform, which
provides comprehensive liquidity
solutions to meet the needs of businesses
and investors globally. The platform's
success reflects its alignment with Hong
Kong’s strategic goals of fostering
innovation and strengthening its
financial services sector.
Touchstone Capital Partners’ upcoming
IPO and dual listing are anticipated to
attract significant investor interest,
leveraging Hong Kong’s robust financial
infrastructure and the United Kingdom’s
global market connectivity. These
developments represent a transformative
milestone for the company, enhancing its
global footprint and solidifying its role
in the evolving financial landscape.


